
                  
 
 

 
Response to LGOIMA from  
 
 
27 May 2024 

 
Dear  
 
Thank you for the information request. You asked for: 
 
All documentation relating to contracts the Gore District Council has developed with Joyce 
Advisory or Steven Joyce 
 
Interim Chief Executive Lornae Straith provides the following response: 
 
The Gore District Council has no record of a supplier having ever been set up for Steve Joyce 
or Joyce Advisory.  There are no records of any payments or contracts. 
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the 
Office of the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website  
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sonia Gerken 
GM Communications / Customer Support 




